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INTRODUCING...

Greetings, EHUE Families,

Our students continue to shine brightly in their educational journey as
we enter the second quarter of the school year! They are diving into
new learning opportunities, celebrating their success in exceeding
RAMS Way expectations, and exploring exciting new interests and
pathways for their future!

As we continue to immerse ourselves in our theme, “Lights, Camera,
Action! Spotlight on Learning,” inspired by the book Lotte’s Magical
Paper Puppets by Brooke Hartman, we would like to highlight our Grade
5 students from Mrs. Tronetti’s class who partnered with Pine-Richland
High School students to collaborate on a unique art opportunity tied
directly to the illustration methods utilized within our theme book.
You can read more details about our Grade 5 art project here!

Our EHUE star students have worked hard to demonstrate the RAMS
Way expectations and earn Dojo points, ultimately unlocking our
school-wide reward, the Sustainable Confetti Concert! This quarter, we
focused on the R of RAMS Way—respect. Through neighborhood
meetings and school-wide assemblies, we’ve emphasized the
importance of respecting ourselves, others, and our school community.
To celebrate reaching 74,000 Dojo points, we held our Sustainable
Confetti Concert on October 24. The Pine-Richland High School jazz
band and dance team kicked off the event, which culminated in a fun_
confetti toss using sustainable materials! Thanks to the generous
support of our PTO, students also enjoyed a picnic lunch, complete
with music from a DJ and a special treat for everyone! We are
incredibly grateful for our PTO’s continued support in helping us
celebrate our students' positive behavior!
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In Physical Education, Mr. Kunz and Mrs. Adams have been
engaging students in activities designed to build communication
skills, teamwork, and sportsmanship. One recent activity
. challenged students to work together to create a letter or symbol
through effective team communication. Afterward, students
{ participated in a variety of fitness exercises, with activities
' differentiated to cater to students’ individual interests and
abilities. This approach ensures that all students are supported
and encouraged to thrive at their own level.

Some of our Grade 6 students recently participated in a Socratic
Seminar, an engaging discussion activity that promotes critical
thinking and deepens their understanding of key concepts. This
collaborative approach encourages students to engage in
meaningful conversations with their peers.

On Halloween, our students enjoyed a fun-filled day thanks to the
PTO, who hosted festive parties for each grade level! Our
volunteers organized creative games and crafts, allowing students
to engage in activities with their peers. The halls were filled with
excitement and joy as students participated in these hands-on
experiences! We are grateful to all the volunteers who dedicated
their time to make these parties special and memorable for our
students!

Grade 6 students recently had the opportunity to collaborate with

Pine-Richland High School students on a Social Studies writing
| project. PRHS students visited Eden Hall to work directly with our
- sixth graders in Aquatics, offering valuable feedback and support.
Our students were excited to partner with the high school
students and greatly appreciated the insights they received,
enhancing their writing skills and fostering a sense of community
across grade levels.
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Please mark your calendars for some upcoming spotlight events!

Upcoming Events: EHUE Website Calendar

November 8 - Pumpkin Chunkin (Grade level recess times), Halloween Candy Drive Ends
November 11 - Veteran’s Day

November 12- PTO Meeting at 9:30 AM

November 13- Grade 5 and 6 Talent Show 7 PM

November 11 - 15 - Fall Food Drive

November 20 - Grade 4 Talent Show 7 PM

November 26 - PTO sponsored Grateful, Thankful, Blessed Teacher Luncheon
November 28-29 Thanksgiving Break (No School)

December 2 - No School

We look forward to another great quarter with our EHUE stars!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Colleen Berezo, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Principal

Mr. Michael Rose, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
Mrs. Emily Dunker, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
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